
Reception Newsletter 
Week Ending 16th October  

MENTAL HEALTH DAY 
On Monday we will be having a ‘Mental Health Day’ please can your child wear 

something yellow such as a t-shirt, shoes, hair clip, please don’t buy something. 

NO EARRINGS ALLOWED  
IN SCHOOL, THANKS  

HALLOWEEN WEEK 
Next week we will be going Halloween mad, all the learning will be a spooky fun   
element and because of the uncertainly of Halloween with covid we wanted to   

finish the first half term with a Halloween party. So on FRIDAY 23rd October 
children can come to school in Halloween clothes, fancy dress etc PLEASE DON’T 

buy anything homemade things are always the best. Thank you.  

SNACK MONEY 
For those who are paying half termly, 
snack money will be due the first week 
back. We still have a lot of outstanding 

snack money from this half term. 
Thank you. 

Website-Class Page 
Make sure you check out our class page  
every week to see what we have been 

doing! 
https://www.st-pats.co.uk/class-
pages/early-years/our-learning-

6/our-current-learning 

Learning Book 
There were A LOT of people who   

haven't activated their learning book 
accounts. I have requested another reg-

istration email for you. In the email 
click the link and set up a password to 
access your child’s account. We spend 
many hours in the evenings and at the   
weekend uploading the observations, so 

please take the time to view them! 
Thank you. 

LOST BAPTISM SHOE 
PLEASE CAN YOU CHECK YOUR BAPTISM 
ITEMS THAT THERE ISNT A BAPTISM 
SHOE MIXED IN BY MISTAKE!THANKS! 

Head Lice 
There have been a few cases of head 

lice within reception, please check your 
child’s hair. Can girls please wear their 

hair up, its more practical and eases the 
spread. Thank you. 

Spare Socks 
Each child has a compartment for spare 

socks in class, so they can put their 
socks on easier after being outside. 

Pease send in a few pairs at a time and 
we can keep the compartment full. 

Thank you. 

Little Red Hen / Word of the Day 
Please see attached sheets, your child 
will teach you! The videos of the little 

red hen are on our facebook page. 
ENJOY!xxx 


